
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 4:14 PM 
To: 'LEngle@mychamplainvalley.com' <LEngle@mychamplainvalley.com> 
Subject: FW: PRA request for 911 Records 
 
Dear Leslie, 
 
We have received your public records act request dated April 5, 2016. 
 
Due to the volume of information that is potentially responsive to your request, we will need to invoke 
our right to additional time to respond under 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5).  We will further respond within ten 
business days from receipt of your request.   
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
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